
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                        APRIL 25, 2017 
 

A GRAND RE-OPENING OF THE REMODELED BURGER KING® RESTAURANT 
LOCATED AT 3121 N. HWY 67 WAS HELD ON SATURDAY APRIL 22ND 

 

 
Pictured from (l-r) Brad Eaton CEO/ Chief Development Officer for the Broadway Restaurant Group and 
Mayor Thomas P. Schneider at the grand re-opening of the remodeled Burger King. In the background is 
The Hazelwood Central Marching Band who performed for the occasion. 

 
Mayor Schneider is pleased to announce that the Broadway Restaurant Group has re-opened the newly 
remodeled BURGER KING® restaurant located at 3121 N. Hwy 67.  On Saturday, April 22, 2017, a 
grand re-opening celebration was held to give thanks to the members of the great community of 
Florissant for their unwavering support, and to showcase the fresh, modern restaurant image.  
 
The local community was invited to a grand re- opening celebration that was held from 9am to 2pm on 
April 22 which included raffles for both a bicycle and 40” television, complimentary face painting by 
a local artist and many prize giveaways (while supplies last). 
 
This remodel marks Broadway Restaurant Group’s commitment to continue to serve the loyal guests 
in Florissant for many years to come. Broadway Restaurant Group is also committed to growing the 
BURGER KING® brand in the metropolitan St. Louis area, with multiple new restaurants scheduled 
to open later this year. Broadway Restaurant Group currently operates 10 restaurants in the 
metropolitan St. Louis area. 
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